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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
 
 
California Independent System Operator   Docket Nos. ER08-1178-000 
    Corporation       EL08-88-000 
         ER09-213-000 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME 
 

(November 26, 2008) 
 
 On November 25, 2008, the California Independent System Operator 
Corporation (CAISO) and the Western Power Trading Forum (Movants) filed a 
joint motion for a one-week extension of time to file reply comments as provided 
for in the Commission’s Supplemental Notice of Technical Conference issued on 
October 28, 2008, in the above-referenced proceeding.  The motion states that 
because of the change in the schedule for MRTU implementation and because 
parties need to carefully consider their responses to the initial comments, 
additional time is needed to submit reply comments. 
 
 Upon consideration, notice is hereby given that an extension of time for 
filing reply comments is granted to and including December 9, 2008, as requested 
by the Movants. 
 
 
 
       Kimberly D. Bose, 
              Secretary. 


